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NMR ワークショップ＠インド 

 

 

This Workshop will be held at the Tata Institute of Fundamental Research in Mumbai India on November 

23 through 30 2009. 

 

The purpose of this NMR Workshop is to provide an introduction to basic NMR methodologies in 

biological systems and their applications for the young scientists hailing from Asian and African 

countries. 

 

More information can be obtained at the following website: 

 

http://iupab.org/ 

and 

www.tifr.res.in/~iupab/ 

 

The Organizing Committee of the Workshop has made funds available with the financial support from 

IUPAP and other funding agencies, to assist scientists from abroad with partial cost of air-travel to attend 

the Workshop. Maximum travel support shall be of the order of US $ 500. Local hospitality and 

registration fees are waived for the travel awardees. 

 

The Travel Fellowship Awards are intended for graduate students or post-doctoral students coming from 

developing countries. Application forms may be downloaded from the Work-shop web-site 

(www.tifr.res.in/~iupab). 

 


